Pana Junior High
Juletta Ellis, Principal
Report to Board of Education

October 2017
Enrollment: Attendance:
6th Grade: 88 6th Grade: 95.91%
7th Grade: 112 7th Grade: 96.22%
8th Grade: 88 8th Grade: 95.73%
Total: 288 Total: 96.03%

A fire evacuation drill was held with the Pana Fire Department on October 12th. All went smoothly and as planned.

The Book Fair took place the week of October 2-6 and sold over $2100 in books! Thanks to reading teachers Ms. Beyers,
Mrs. Spears, and Mrs. Mayhall for organizing the fair this year.

The 7th and 8th Grade Girls’ Basketball season is in full swing. Both teams
are currently 6 and 1. Boys’ basketball will hold tryouts the week of October
16th.

Student Led Conferences were held on October 5th. Approximately 548
family members representing 216 students attended the event. Some of the
feedback we received included:

e SLCs “build kids’ confidence to talk about things in school they
may normally not at home. | enjoy student led conferences
because it gives my children a chance to talk about their
achievements in school.”

e “|like the student led conferences. They put the responsibility on
the student to problem solve and holds the student accountable
for their progress.”

e “lvery much enjoyed talking to the individual teachers when
needed. | enjoyed Austin explaining to me what he needs in class.”

Students of the Month for September included:
e 6th Grade--Griffin Kimbrel, Jessica Vaughn
e 7th Grade--Isaac Wafford, Faith Horton
e 8th Grade--Austin Karbach, Lizzie Schafer

Upcoming Events:

10/16--Annual Title | meeting at PJHS
10/21--Health Fair at PJHS
10/23-10/28--Red Ribbon Week




